
 

It is with much excitement that we announce PPISD again expects to receive an “A” rating from TEA. 

Contrary to the belief of some, we do NOT receive any additional funding or state provided benefits for 

achieving at a high standard. This recognition comes as a result of our desire to ensure our students 

receive the best education possible and are applauded for their efforts. We realize our future lies in the 

hands of this generation of learners. We are NOT a state assessment focused district. Our staff pours 

much more into every student on a daily basis than a test could or would ever measure.  We love our 

Mustangs and we have their best interests at heart.  With that, it is not with automaticity that we have 

received the highest rating for several consecutive years.  We are proud of our students and staff for 

working hard and remaining dedicated to make and keep PPISD the best elementary school! 

Congratulations PPISD! 

Note:  Due to a temporary restraining order on August 12, the Texas Education Agency (TEA) is not allowed to release school 

districts’ accountability ratings at this time. However, TEA provided tools to allow districts to calculate their own ratings.  The 

ratings portrayed in this announcement are those determined by the district utilizing the tools provided by TEA. 


